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L o r i , 

Steve Ross requested t h a t I contact you regarding the O i l Conservation 
Comission's hearing regarding i n f i l l on the f r u i t l a n d formation t o be 
conducted on Tuesday, June 3, 2003 i n Santa Fe. I would l i k e t o make 
comments at the hearing on behalf of the O i l & Gas A c c o u n t a b i l i t y P r o j e c t 
and our membership. Steve suggested t h a t i t might be po s s i b l e t o f i t my 
comments i n at the s t a r t of the hearing along w i t h opening statements. I 
a n t i c i p a t e t h a t my comments w i l l take no more than 15 minutes i n l e n g t h . 

Please l e t me know i f t h i s would be po s s i b l e . I w i l l be t r a v e l i n g from Toas 
to a ttend. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Je n n i f e r Goldman 
Associate D i r e c t o r 
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